RE. Email to Board Members

From: Jo Anne (joanne-c@suddenlink.net)
To: donelias1965@yahoo.com
Date: Wednesday, November 24, 2021, 09:33 AM PST

Deow Boawrd Members

Needless to-savy, I was taken aback whew duwing the discussion regarding the sand in the water lines; Gerry, Mr.
Rawmos and the boowrd members, (withthe exception of Richowd and Ken) claimed that no-one had any knowledge as
to-how the sand got into-the pipelines; wher in fact the problem was caused by PRT s painters who- neglected to-cover
the opening (sump) to-the pipeline priov to- sandblasting inside Tank #2.

Appowemtly whew the painters got thwough sandblosting the inside of the tank; and before they washed down the

nside; they were suppose to-have vacuuwmed out the sump avea before painting and putting the tank online. Gerry
had/adwmted/tcr@mmthathad/ud/theﬁmalxwwpediowbut@led/tcrloak/dowwmtothewp he just took the painters
word that they already vacuwmed it out.

The Boawd has the responsibility, out of respect for the homeowners; to-send av letter with detailed instructions of how to-
file v complaint and get reimbursed for any out of pocket expenses for any damages incurved due to-the black sand
flasco-

prpy qugvvmqtoalbofyowmwbywrfam&w

Regards;

Jo-Anne Carmonav
#01270586

Wesely & Associates, Inc
530-878-9354
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